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Brian Loughlin, Clerk 
 
                       THE HOLLISTON ASSESSORS OFFICE 
                               HOLLISTON TOWN HALL 
 
Minutes of Meeting Held: 07/9/2015 
 
Meeting called to order at: 8:07am 
Attendees: P. Barbieri X., J. Cronin X, B. Loughlin X 
                  Other: K. Peirce,  
 

• BOA approved Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Abatement Report in the amount of 
$2,663.75 from 07/01/15-07/08/15. 

 
• BOA approved Payroll for the Week Ending 07/10/15. 

 
• BOA approved an application to allow parcel 12-03-25.1 to change from Chapter 

61 to Chapter 61A. All the necessary documentation, Forestry Management Plan 
and appropriate certifications accompanied the application. 
 

• K. Peirce presented land sales and residual land values after deducting 
improvement value. 
 

• Motion by J. Cronin to approve K. Peirce land and building values for FY16. 
Second by B. Loughlin. Vote 3-0. 
 

• J. Cronin brought up the possibility of the CSC not being able to support our 
assessing needs and plan for funding. The CSC has lost DOR personnel as 
support. All three Board members agree that we should start considering moving 
to a new assessment system and make the FinCom aware of what the costs will 
be. 

 
 

 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brian Loughlin 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

. 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 
 

 


